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April MMXIIV Newsletter
Spring Classes are as important as any in 
the school year. Until May, all Bigs should 
be at school by 8:00 for studio time, tree 
swinging, and test taking. Minis and 
Munchkins,  should be at school by 8:30. 
In May, 9:00 will be the arrival time for 
everyone; of course the school opens at 
7:30 for those who need drop off before 
work. Please let us know by e-mail when 
you plan to be absent from school. 

Homework should continue until the last 
week of school. The amounts will be less 
than the Hard Nine Weeks but should 
still be done with consistent rhythm and 
sufficient effort.

Baseball has always been a part of Spring 
time at Fayette. We will keep you 
informed of the times and locations of 
games, so that we can have cheering fans. 
Bring your lunch and come watch the 
fun. If you have any old baseball gloves 
or caps around that need a new home we 
would be happy to have them. Parents 
are welcome to come and play. 

Hats are needed for our park time under 
the New Mexico sun. Everyone should 
bring a sun hat to school everyday. 
Students who don’t bring their hat can 
miss out on a day’s game. No spaghetti 
strap tank tops for young ladies of any 
age, too much skin to protect!

April tuition is the last payment for this 
year if you are on the standard payment 
plan. Tuition for 2017-18 begins in July. 

Climbing Week is May 9th-16th. Bigs 
climb on Tues, Wed, Thurs and the 
Munchkins on Fri. The Minis climb 
during the afternoon of Tues, the 16th.

School Dates:  No school on Good 
Friday, April 14.  Friday, May 26th is the 
final day of the 2016-17 school year. 

Field  Trips  for  The  Zoo  and  the  Ice 
Cream Walk are still being discussed for 
this spring. We will keep you apprised as 
our plans solidify.

17-18 School Year  still  has a few spaces 
available  in  some of  our  classes.  Please 
continue  to  direct  interested  families  to 
the school website and Facebook page. 

Fayette  Night  at  the  Isotopes  will  be 
Friday,  May  19th.  For  the  past  seven 
years  we have had Fayette  Night  at  an 
Isotopes game.  The nights were enjoyed 
by all. The 150 seats in our block are $9.50 
each and may be reserved by turning in 
an order form (we have them) to John. An 
e-mail will serve as well. The cut off date 
for ticket purchases is May 6th. Whether 
you have  never  attended a  professional 
baseball  game  or  have  seen  hundreds, 
Fayette Night is always great fun for the 
school community. Please plan on being 
part of the event. The kids run around in 
small  packs  in  a  safe  environment  and 
the staff and parents move around in our 
block of seats chatting with one another. 
Arrive at the stadium at your own time 
(first  pitch  is  at  7:05)  and  drive  home 
when  you  wish.  Look  for  John  on  the 
Bricks pushing ticket sales. 

           Tara
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